
Report of the Auditor/Secretary/Scorekeeper Committee 
 

Presented to the I.G.R.A. Convention on October 20, 2006 
 

The following individuals were present to represent their Associations: 
 
Ron Trusley, AGRA 
Michael Norman, NSGRA 
Chris Caufield, GSGRA 
Tom Truitt, TGRA 
Mike Benner, ASGRA 
Jim Mitchell, FGRA 
Tamara Marks, HGRA 
 
Most of the meeting was devoted to spirited discussions regarding a number of Rodeo Rule 
changes regarding such topics as timely posting of the running order, what happens if the 
electronic timing light fails in speed events, the usual desire to revise late fees, reduction of the 
minimum size of the contestant rodeo numbers, and changing the minimum number of events 
which a contestant must enter.  Recommendations for or against were sent to Rodeo Rules 
Committee for final resolution, and those which were passed or altered will be reported by that 
committee.  
 
It was also announced that recertification requests will be given to the Board of Trustees on 
Sunday for consideration. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Jeffrey Shaw, Chairperson      


